
Today’s Readings are on : 1074 
Ordinary of the Mass begins on Page 166 

Scripture for the week of April 22 , 2018 
 

Sunday, April 22nd 
Acts 4:8-12/ 1 Jn 3:1-2/ Jn 10:11-18 

Monday, April 23rd 
Acts 11:1-18/ Jn 10: 1-10 

Tuesday, April 24th 
Acts 11:19-26 / Jn 10: 22-30 

Wednesday, April 25th 
1 Pt 5:5b-14 / Mk 16:15-20 

Thursday, April 26th 
Acts 13:13-25 / Jn 13:16-20 

Friday, April 27th 
Acts 13:26-33 / Jn 14:1-6 

Saturday, April 28th 
Acts 13:44-52 / Jn 14:7-14 

Sunday, April 29th 
Acts 9:26-31 / 1 Jn 3:18-24 / Jn 15:1-8 

Mass Intentions for the Week: 
 

April 25th at 9 AM: Cassie Ann Besceglia 
April 27th at 9 AM: Anthony Badessa 

 

Mass Schedule:  
 

Weekends:  
Saturday 

 at 4:30 PM   
Sunday  

at 7:30, 8:45  & 11 AM 
 

Week Days:  
Wednesday, Thursday, Friday  

at 9:00 AM 

Music 
Mass Parts ~ Mass of Creation 
#193, #334, #298, #200, #202 

Gathering ~ #527 
I Know That My Redeemer Lives 
Responsorial Psalm ~ Psalm 81 

“Alleluia” 
Presentation of Gifts  

Special Music 
Communion ~ #938 

We Come To Your Feast 
Sending Forth ~ #949 
Alleluia! Sing To Jesus 

Parish Office Hours:  
Monday –Friday 

9 AM to Noon & 1 PM to 4 PM 
To Contact Us: 

Parish: 781-784-2265 
Website: www.olossharon.org   

Parish Email:  
parish@olossharon.org 

Our Lady of  
Sorrows Parish 

April 22, 2018 

59 Cottage St., Sharon, MA 



 Fourth Sunday of Easter   

 
PASTOR’S DESK 

 
Letter from Pope Francis 
On April 9th, Pope Francis issued a new “Apostolic Exhortation” entitled “Gaudete and     
Exsultate” or “Rejoice and Exult.” An Apostolic Exhortation is a teaching document on a 
subject that the Holy Father wants to speak to the Church about. It doesn’t rise to the level 
of formality of an Encyclical which has a more global impact and may be addressed to the 
whole world. The subject of this document is “On The Call To Holiness in Today’s World.” 
In the second paragraph, Francis explains his intent. “My modest goal is to re-propose the 
call to holiness in a practical way for our own time, with all its risks, challenges and        
opportunities. For the Lord has chosen each one of us “to be holy and blameless before him 
in love” (Eph 1:4). 
 
As we pray in the creed every Sunday another name for the Church is the communion of 
saints. The saints declared and undeclared now in God’s presence “preserve their bonds of 
love and communion with us.” 
 
Francis hastens to add: “Nor need we think only of those already beatified and canonized. 
The Holy Spirit bestows holiness in abundance among God’s holy and faithful people…” 
This is exactly the point of his writing to us. He elaborates in paragraph 7. “I like to      
contemplate the holiness present in the patience of God’s people: in those parents who 
raise their children with immense love, in those men and women who work hard to      
support their families, in the sick, in the elderly religious who never lose their smile. In 
their daily perseverance I see the holiness of the Church militant. Very often it is a holiness 
found in our next-door neighbors, those who, living in our midst, reflect God’s presence. 
We might call them “the middle class of holiness.” 
 
Holiness is not as we might have thought in the past a gift of the spirit reserved for those in 
religious life or in monasteries even though we find inspirational examples of holiness in 
both places. “Certainly the most decisive turning points in world history are substantially 
co-determined by souls who no history book ever mentions. And we will only find out 
about those souls to whom we owe the decisive turning points in our personal lives on the 
day when all that is hidden will be revealed.” 
 
Pope Francis assures us that the Lord calls all of us to holiness and bids us to look around 
with the eyes of faith and find it right in our midst and be motivated by the fact that as we 
find it in family, friends and neighbors they might recognize holiness also in us and the 
good that we do.  (I’ll be writing on this Letter from the Pope in columns for the next few 
weeks.) 
 
Cardinal’s Visit 
Thanks to all who served at the altar, lectors, Eucharistic ministers, our wonderful choir 
and especially all who participated in the Mass with the Cardinal last Sunday. I was moved 
by such a beautiful expression of faith by our parish and proud that our Bishop was here 
to witness it.  

 

~ Fr. Frank 
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Weekly Collection  
April 15, 2018 

The average cost to run the parish is 
$9,800 per week. Our expectation is that 70% or 
$7,100 will come from the weekly offertory.     
Parishioners contributed $7,915 for the week 
ending April 8th.  

Prayers for the Deceased 
Robert Parilla, Jr., Ellen Laurie, Ricardo Balarezo, 
Paul Baro, Lawrence Russell, Kathleen Minerva, 
Helen Drake, Joseph & Kathryn Driscoll 

Prayers for the Sick 
Michael Ivancich, Ramona Rosario, Vincent & Jo 
Chiodo, Anita DeGallo, Francis & Gert DiLoreto,   
Anthony Venti, Donna Prado, Ruth & Ralph Fretts, 
Judy Manuel, Judy Grenier, Carol Baggeroer, Marty 
Johnson, Ashley Kane, Louise Methot, Alissa        
Porcaro, Mark Kincaid, Susan Middlebrook, Terry 

Book Giveaway   
We’re cleaning out our supply closets,          
bookshelves and countertops at OLOS and have 
found many books that we no longer 
need.    Before donating the books, we invite    
parishioners to peruse our titles and take any of 
your choosing. Books will be available in the 
Bullock Center from Sunday, April 15th thru 
Monday, April 23rd.     

Attention graduates and families of graduates! 
We want to acknowledge and celebrate all our 
graduates this spring. Please e-mail the names 
of parishioners who are graduating from high 
school or college, along with the date of     
graduation (if not Sharon High School) to Teresa 
Coda (tcoda@olossharon.org). For college     
graduates, please also send the name of the 
school and the degree awarded. 

Spring Cleanup! 
It’s time for the Christian Services Commission’s annual collection of cleaning supplies for the Ilse 
Marks Food Pantry. Items such as laundry supplies, dishwashing detergent, paper towels, floor 
cleaners, all purpose spray cleaners, brooms, mops, and just about anything the clients of the pantry 
would need to clean out Winter and bring in a clean sweep of Spring. These items can not be          
purchased with EBT cards and are expensive. We will be collecting theses items along with our 
usual donations at the back of the church and both halls the weekend of April 21st through April 
29th. And as always, the clients and volunteers at the Food Pantry are very thankful for your         
generosity. If you have any further questions please contact Ginny Devlin at RNginny63@gmail.com 
or at 339-364-0913. 

Last weekends visit 
from Cardinal 

O’Malley 

 

Our music director Daesik Cha with his friend cellist Gustavo Carpinteyro will give a            
fundraising concert for his upcoming Catholic Music Ministry Conference trip. The concert will 

be held on April 29, 4 PM at his residence in Dedham. There are a limited number of seats      
available. If you are interested, please contact him as soon as possible. His email address 

is dcha@olossharon.org.   

mailto:tcoda@olossharon.org
mailto:dcha@olossharon.org
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OLOS Book Group 
The next OLOS Book Group meeting will be on Sunday,May 20th at 2:00 p.m. in the Bullock Center.  All are 
welcome.  We will be discussing Tattoos on the Heart, by Gregory Boyle, S.J.  Please come ready to discuss the 
book.  If you have any questions, be in touch with Teresa Coda (tcoda@olossharon.org).  
 
About the book: For twenty years, Gregory Boyle, a Jesuit Priest has run Homeboy Industries, a gang-
intervention program located in the Boyle Heights neighborhood of Los Angeles, the gang capital of the 
world. In Tattoos on the Heart, he distills his experience working in the ghetto into a breathtaking series of parables 
inspired by faith. Arranged by theme and filled with sparkling humor and glowing generosity, these essays about uni-
versal kinship and redemption are moving examples of the power of unconditional love and the importance of fighting 
despair. Gorgeous and uplifting, Tattoos on the Heart reminds us that no life is less valuable than another. 

Seniors, Please Join Us: 
 

A luncheon, talk and discussion led by Rosemary Mulvihill, CSJ 
 

 
The Gift of Years: Growing Older Gracefully 

 
Wednesday, April 25 from 12:30-2 PM  

in  O’Connell Hall.  

13th Annual Father Robert W. Bullock Memorial Lecture 

Sunday, April 29 
 

Please join us in O’Connell Hall for this annual event.  This year’s speaker is Margot Stern Strom, 
founder and President Emerita of the organization Facing History and Ourselves, with whom       
Father Bullock worked closely for many years.  Her organization is focused on the issues of justice 
and peace, including education to confront prejudice, discrimination and violence. Over the course 
of forty years, Ms. Strom’s work has achieved acclaim in the United States and internationally.  The 
title of her session will be “Facing History and Ourselves, What Does It Mean To You?” 
 
Doors open at 12:00 PM for Meet and Greet, with a light lunch available. The main session is from 

12:45 to 2:00 PM, followed by refreshments. 

 

Equal Exchange Summer Mission Fundraiser 
 

Many thanks to everyone who purchased fairly traded coffee, tea, and 
chocolate through our most recent Summer Mission Trip                 
Fundraiser.  We raised nearly $500 which will go towards participants’ trip fees as well as general          
expenses including group transportation. Your support for farmers around the world and our       
parish’s youth are greatly appreciated!   It’s not too late to support these great causes. We will place 
one more Equal Exchange order on April 25th. Visit the homepage of the parish website for a link to 
the electronic catalog and place orders with Teresa Coda (tcoda@olossharon.org; 781-784-2265). 

mailto:tcoda@olossharon.org
mailto:tcoda@olossharon.org
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From Senior Deacon Mike 
 

In the Gospel of John (Chapter 10), for this 4th week in the Easter season, 
“…Jesus said:  
"I am the good shepherd. A good shepherd lays down his life for the sheep.” 
 

The words are clear and hopeful and promising.  

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
 

Jesus is the good shepherd and laid down his life for us that we may have new life. Give your      
marriage new life by attending a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend. The next Weekends 
are May 19-20, 2018 in Warner, NH and Jun 9-10, 2018 in Medway, MA. For more information, call 
Stephen & Michelle O'Leary at 800-710-9963 or visit them at https://wwmema.org/. 

 

Save the Date ~ 14th Annual Fr. Bullock Run, Walk, Shuffle 
 

This year’s event will take place on Sunday, June 10. With a kid’s race, a 2 mile walk and a 5 km 
run, there is something for every fitness level. The kid’s race kicks things off at 5:30 PM, with the 
other distances following at 5:45 PM. The first 150 to register will receive a commemorative T-Shirt. 
Register on-line at www.signmeup.com/123571. Sponsors and volunteers can go to 
www.fatherbullockcharityrace.com.   

Presentation on Palliative Care 
Palliative Care is often misunderstood,       
sometimes thought to be exclusively for people 
who are receiving hospice care at the end of 
their lives. It is a comprehensive approach to 
caring for those with serious illness from the 
moment of their diagnosis. Palliative Care is a 
way for people to live better with serious illness 
that is entirely consistent with Catholic teaching, 
continuing the holistic healing ministry of Jesus 
Christ. 
Come hear a presentation and join in a            
discussion on Monday, May 7th at 6 PM in 
Ward Hall at St. Sebastian School. This gather-
ing is sponsored by the Needham parishes of St. 
Bartholomew and St. Joseph and presented by 
the Initiative for Palliative Care and Advance 
Care Planning of the Archdiocese of Boston. 
P lease  RSVP a t  781 -444-0245 or 
shorne@saintjoes.com for refreshment planning 
purposes.  

https://wwmema.org/
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Our Vision 
We welcome all to our community as we celebrate and 
explore our Catholic faith. We embrace the unique 
religious composition of Sharon. We proclaim the Risen 
Lord who gathers us as a community. We pursue open 
dialogue as we follow the teachings of Jesus Christ 
through lifelong learning and faith formation. We practice 
and promote social justice that affirms the Dignity of 
every human being. We call upon the grace and talents of 
all parishioners to strengthen our living church.  
 
Please visit our full Vision Statement at our website. 

 

Staff: 
Rev. Francis J. Daly, Pastor 

FrDaly@olossharon.org 
Senior Deacon Michael Iwanowicz 

deacon99@aol.com 
Lynn Jacobs, Office Manager 

ljacobs@olossharon.org 
Teresa Coda, Director of Faith Formation 

tcoda@olossharon.org 
AnneMarie Dion, Coordinator of Faith Formation 

adion@olossharon.org 
Daesik Cha, Music Director 

dcha@olossharon.org 
Claire Ramsbottom, Staff Associate 

cramsbottom@olossharon.org 
 

Weekend Associates 
Rev. Francis X. Clooney, S.J. 

Rev. Kevin Spicer, C.S.C. 
 

Parish Pastoral Council:  
 John Glancy 

 
Parish Finance Council:   

Jim Spoto 

O U R  L AD Y  O F  S O R R OW S  P AR I S H  

59 Cottage St, Sharon MA 02067 
  

Sacraments 
We welcome those seeking the sacraments of the 
Church.  For information on celebrating the 
other sacraments, please contact the Parish 
Office. 
 

Reconciliation 
Saturday ~ 3:45 PM 

 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Monday ~ 5:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

 

The Rosary 
Fridays after the 9 AM Mass  

 

Bible Study:  
Wednesday at 10 AM in O’Connell Hall .  

All are Welcome! 
 

Connecting 
If you are housebound and would like to receive 
the Eucharist, if you are in need of prayer or if 
you need assistance from our community, please 
call the Parish Office or send us an email.  We 
want to hear from you. 

Contact Us: 
 

We welcome your ideas and involvement.  
Please contact us. We also invite you to visit and 
contribute to our prayer book in the back of the 
church. 

Parish Office: 781-784-2265 
Web: www.olossharon.org   

Email: parish@olossharon.org 
 

Welcome to Our Lady of Sorrows Parish. We encourage all our parishioners who worship with us to register. Our registry 
is a vital source of connection we use to communicate and build community. Please call the Parish office at 781-784-2265, 
or return this form to the Parish Office via the collection basket, mail, or in person. Thank you. 

Name: _______________________________________________________________________________  

Street Address: __________________________________Town: __________________Zip: __________ 

Email: _______________________________________________________________________________ 


